
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Future of the  

Queen Elizabeth II Playing Field 

You may recall that, earlier this year, we consulted 

residents and user groups on what new facilities they 

would like to see on the playing field. 

The parish council was delighted with the response and 

the most popular ideas were sent to the designer.  The 

one stipulation we made was that any design plan had to 

leave room for the Gala to take place. 

We have recently received the design plan and now want 

to consult you on the ideas incorporated into it before it 

is finalised in December. Once we have the final design 

plan the parish council will start to raise the money 

needed. 

We will be holding drop in sessions in Catterall Village Hall 

on Tuesday 17th November from 4pm to 7pm and on Friday 

20th November from 4pm to 7pm so please come along and 

see the plans and ideas for yourself. 

.  

 

Included in the design are: 

 A path right round the playing field 

 Quiet seated areas 

 An orchard 

 A community growing area 

 A picnic area 

 An extended children’s playground 

 A nature walk 

 A sensory walk and garden 

 A toddler’s play area 

 A play area for older children 

 A wheeled play area 

 Planted areas 

 Additional seating 

 A fitness trail 

 A sand and water play area 

 Refurbish the multi use games area 

 Refurbish the youth shelter as a community arts 

project 

 Football pitch 

For further information please contact the Parish Council at 

clerk@parishes.org.uk or phone on 01995 600689.  
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